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On Thursday, May 18th the Healey-Driscoll Administration announced $246 million in direct subsidies 
and state and federal housing tax credits to build and preserve roughly 1,600 affordable homes 
throughout Massachusetts. Klein Hornig is proud to represent our clients in fourteen (14) of the 
twenty-seven (27) awarded developments! Click here to read more. 

Congratulations all!
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https://www.mass.gov/news/healey-driscoll-administration-announces-246-million-to-build-and-preserve-1600-affordable-and-mixed-income-housing-units

